
Federations attack block on local government law
 Italy 

The three federations organising in local and regional government - Fp-Cgil, Csil-Fp 
and Uil-Fpl - have warned that they will mobilise their members if the Senate 
doesn't unblock legislation relating to bargaining in the sector. The unions say that 
the freezing of the legislation means that local government workers face threats to 
additional payments and even the prospect of employers taking back pay 
increments. The federations point out also the threat to local government services 
as workers have been trying to maintain services while seeing collective bargaining 
blocked and recruitment frozen.
Read more at > Fp-Cgil (IT)

epsucob
2014 February epsucob@NEWS 04

Printer-friendly version

https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2014-february-epsucobnews-04/federations-attack-block-local-government-law
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2014-february-epsucobnews-04/federations-attack-block-local-government-law
https://www.epsu.org/countries/italy
http://www.fpcgil.it/flex/cm/pages/ServeBLOB.php/L/IT/IDPagina/27854
https://www.epsu.org/epsucob/2014-february-epsucobnews-04
https://www.epsu.org/entityprint/pdf/node/2971

